

Christian Heritage Academy

1100 East 42nd Street, Brooklyn, NY 11210 Phone: (718) 377-5682 Fax: (718) 338-9870 E-mail: info@cha-ny.org Website: www.cha-ny.org

"Every Student A Scholar"

July 6, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Due to low student enrollment, our Board of Trustees has decided that Christian Heritage Academy will not be open for the 2017-2018 school year. Christian Heritage Ministries is going through a reorganization process so that we can prayerfully consider how we can best continue our mission to children in the months and years ahead.

Our vision has always been to have a tuition free school for those who cannot afford to pay. Please pray with us as we seek God concerning how we can fulfill this vision. We also welcome your feedback and ideas about fulfilling the vision God has given us for Christian education in our community.

Sincerely, Bishop Albert C. Delmadge, Headmaster